
The Year 11 Greek
Accelerant Students 

Speak Up

The Year 11 Class of 2017, from St Spyridon 
College, shares its thoughts and experiences 

on the accelerant course for Modern Greek. 
Six students get together and voice their 
opinions on whether it was a worthwhile 

decision. They speak about the benefits that 
came with the early completion of the course.


